
 

EASTAMPTON TOWNSHIP LAND USE PLANNING BOARD 

 

RESOLUTION 2023-6 

APPOINTMENT OF A LAND USE PLANNING BOARD RECORDING 

SECRETARY 

 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Eastampton 

Township Land Use Planning Board, County of Burlington and State of New 

Jersey, as follows: 

 

1. That the Eastampton Township Land Use Planning Board 

appoints Jeffrey Reeve as the Recording Secretary for the year 

2023. 

 

I hereby certify the foregoing to be a true copy of a Resolution adopted by the 

Land Use Planning Board at a meeting held on January 18, 2023. 

 

 

         

      ____________________ 

Jeffrey Reeve 

     Land Use Administrator 

 

 

 


